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UPDATE 

 

1.1 Following the consultation on the Places for Everyone plan between August and 

October 2021, the Plan was submitted to the Secretary of State on 14 February 

2022. 

 

1.2 The Submission documents can be found on the GMCA website here  Submission 

documents 

 

1.3 Independent Inspectors have been appointed to examine the plan. Details of who 

these are will be posted on the Examination website shortly. Programme Officers 

have also been appointed, these who provide the conduit between ourselves, 

residents and organisations, developers etc and the Inspectors. 

 

1.4 The Programme Officers can be contacted at the following email address: 

info@programmeofficers.co.uk 

 

1.5 The Inspectors are currently reading the documents and representations. It is 

anticipated that the Inspectors will publish guidance regarding how they wish to 

conduct the examination shortly, along with the proposed timetable for the hearing 

sessions and the Main Issues and Questions. 

 

1.6 A further note will be prepared for the Commission once this information has been 

received. 
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